
SPECIAL WATER COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

JULY 18, 2005 

6: 00 P.M. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Fran McNamara and Samuel Briguglio.  Robert Moorehouse was absent. 

 

GUESTS PRESENT:       Doug DeNatale, Jim Dee and Jean Dinon-clerk.  Supt. Paul Rafuse was absent. 

 

Fran opened the meeting at 6:05 p.m. 

 

Jim Dee from Unitil said he gave Ron Koivu a quote for one phase.  Unitil will run cable.  Water 

Department has to pay for conduit.  Ron Koivu is going to do digging.  The final cost is $16,000.00.  There 

is going to be 4” conduit on South Street and 5” conduit to well.  Sam and Fran would like the cost for just 

South Street. 

 

Doug DeNatale from Earth Tech said the well would cost $120,000.00.  Standards for SRF and non-SRF 

might delay the well construction.  Doug is going to bid it out for the well.  We will pay for bids out of our 

budget.  It should cost about $2,000.00 for the bids. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Jean R. Dinon, clerk 


